The Newman Catholic Collegiate



St. John the Evangelist Catholic Academy



"Lord be thy word my rule."

Principal: Mrs H. Rigby BSc(Hons), PGCE, NPQH
The Avenue, Kidsgrove, Stoke-on-Trent ST7 1AE

Telephone: 01782 987200 Email: office@stjohnskidsgrove.org.uk

Friday 18th March

Dear Parents/Guardians

EASTER BONNET PARADE - 31st March 2021

Children in our Early Years and Key Stage 1 classes will be taking part in our Easter Bonnet Parade on:

Thursday 31st March

All children will need to make their bonnet at home and they can be as imaginative as you like. We look forward to seeing your artistic creations!

Please can all Easter Bonnets be brought into school with the children by the latest, Tuesday 29th March so the children can practice their parade wearing their bonnet. If you would like to bring them in sooner, so they are in school, you are more than welcome to.

Parents/carers/grandparents are all invited to attend your child's parade, it will be outside (weather dependant). For those that cannot join us in person, we will send out a team's link, however if it is a nice day and we are outside we cannot guarantee that this will work as we are dependent on the school wifi hotspots.

Happy bonnet making!

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Rigby Principal